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Welcome to the worship of God this 
morning, and to our shared life in this 
church. It is a pleasure to have you 
with us today. Seat cushions are 
available at the back of the sanctu-
ary. Please ask a greeter for help. 
We invite guests to sign our guest 

book located at the back of the sanctuary. 

PRESBYTERIAN SHARING 

GIVINGS UPDATE… 

We have committed to $18,000 for 2015. We are 
predicting a shortfall of $2,000 
by year’s end. Please help us 
reach our commitment if you 
can. Thank You! 

 FACILITIES & FINANCE 

DESK CALENDARS 
FOR SALE 

 

The Parish Health Ministry is once 
again selling 2016 desk calendars 
featuring more of the windows of St. 
Andrew’s. Proceeds will go to the 
church operating budget. 

 

The cost for a refill is $10; the cost for a calendar 
in a case is $15; and the cost for two is $20.  
These are available in church office. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAK 

Sunday School will be taking a 2 
week Christmas break. There 
will be no Sunday School on 
Dec 27th and Jan 3rd. We will 
resume on Jan 10th. 

BOOKEEPER REQUEST 

IT’S YEAR END! 

Year End is coming! Anyone with 2015 
receipts for reimbursement is  requested 
to hand them in as soon as possible. 

SESSION REQUEST... 

Attention all Groups and Committees: 
We ask that your annual report sub-
mission for 2015 be forwarded to the 
church office by January 15th, 2016. 
Thank you! 

PRAYER INVITATIONS 
 

As Christians, we have been called to pray for 
each other in all circumstances. To 
help with this,  
we simply move through the church 
membership list. Today we ask that 
you hold the persons listed in your 
prayers: 

Trevor, Tanya, Abigail, Owen & 

Sydney Hurtig; Lawrence Irwin.  

DO YOU HAVE ENVELOPE #36? 
Recently, envelope #36 was used, 
yet our records indicate that this 
number is unassigned. If you, or 
someone you know, is using offering 
box #36, please contact the office.. 

Week of Dec. 28 2015 —January 3, 2016 
 

 

 

The office will be closed at 1:00pm December 24th 
and will reopen January 4th at 9:00am. 

 

Joyce will be away Sunday January 3rd. Thank 
you to Maryellen Fleming for leading the service 

next week. 
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Choir Director ~ Nancy Wallace 
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FACILITIES & FINANCE 

Where does your 
money go? 

Maintenance for the piano and organ 
for 2015 was $1,470. 


